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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Megan Carr <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 10:47 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
Please consider this my adamant opposition to HB 3031.  
We are a small business, with only two employees (my husband and myself). This Bill would negatively impact our ability 
to hire new employees. We are already so heavily taxed with the oppressive cost of medical insurance (over 1,000.00 
each month) and other payroll taxes, that this Bill would likely make it impossible to grow our business at all.  
 
Please consider how difficult it is already in Oregon to start and maintain a business. Tax revenue from small businesses 
and its employees only exists when businesses are allowed and encouraged to grow and thrive.  
 
Please rethink this Bill. Please protect Oregon employers. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Megan Carr 
PO Box 6137 
Salem, OR 97304 
carrmegan@yahoo.com 
 


